
Resale to Support

the 4-H Program
If you are interested in supporting youth at the 4-H Livestock Auction but

don't want the meat, consider re-selling the animal to benefit the 4-H
Program. When you decide to re-sell the animal, your purchase price of the
animal goes to the 4-Her. The animal is then re-sold and another bidder has

the opportunity to buy the animal. The purchase price of the second sale
goes directly to the Livingston County 4-H Program to support

programming in the coming year.


